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Honorable Mayor Coniglio & Members of the Town Council
360 South County Road

Palm Beach, FL 33480

May 5, 2019

Dear Mayor Coniglio & Members of the Town Council,

RE: 89 MIDDLE ROAD, FORMER KLUGE ESTATE - LETTER OF SUPPORT

As the owners of 25 Middle Road, we are confirming our support for our neighbor, Sir
Peter Wood, and his plans to subdivide Lot'E' into two parcels (the
Application"). This is for the former Kluge Estate property.
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John & MPreston
nickabbey@aol.com

cc. Josh Martin, Director of Planning Zoning& Building
jma rti n @townofpalm beach.com


